
ST. PAUL’S THIS WEEK 

Monday Lunch Bunch 12:00 PM 

 Bible Study (Trinity) 7:00 PM 

Tuesday Property & Maintenance  7:00 PM 

Wednesday Alpha 4:00 PM 

 Friendship in Faith 7:00 PM 

Thursday Christian Nurture 6:30 PM 

 Senior Choir 7:30 PM 

 

Thank you to all those members who keep St. Paul’s neat and tidy! 

     
 

 

BOOK CLUB 
 

  The Unlikely Pilgrimage of Harold Fry 

 by Rachel Joyce 
 

If interested, please sign-up or speak with Deb or Judy. 

Books are available in the office or from Judy. 

All are welcome!!!  Meeting date TBA. 

 

                                      

10 000 VILLAGES CRAFTS OF THE WORLD SALE 

First Baptist Church, October 20 & 21 

A volunteer sign-up sheet can be found on the information table. 

If anyone is interested in having a small 10 000 Villages sign for their lawn, especially for those 

who live or work in high-traffic areas, please speak to our contact person, Leigh Nagy, 519-428-

0676. 

The signs have a wire base, so they go easily into the ground! 
 

 

CONNECTING AFTER WORSHIP 

                               The opportunity to chat and connect 

                          face to face following our experience of being 

                     engaged with God in worship has proven to be a 

valuable part of life at St. Paul’s.  If you can be part of this ministry on occasion, please see the 

sign-up sheet in the library.  Thank you. 

 

 

 

 



CHURCH FAMILY POTLUCK AND GAMES NIGHT  

Sunday, November 19th 

Save the date! 

Details to follow. 

 

FALL BIBLE STUDY 

“IMAGES OF GOD” 

OCTOBER 16 – NOVEMBER 13 

What was your earliest idea of God?   

An old man on a throne, a fiery pillar, a shepherd, a bright light? 

Inspired by the Holy Spirit, the writers of Scripture used poetic language to compare the Lord to 

many ordinary things on earth.  

In our Fall Bible Study we will explore eight of these images of God from scripture.  The purpose 

of our study is to focus on our 

relationship to the reality behind the image, rather than 

simply the word pictures themselves. 

Next Meeting:  Monday, October 16th at 7 PM, at Trinity Anglican 
 
 

CHOIR ANTHEM:  “CREATOR RHYTHM”  

Refrain:  O Lord, Creator rhythm. 

Creator rhythm in my heart and soul. 

From the mountains to the oceans, there’s a rhythm through all the earth.  Ev’ry creature, ev’ry 

human, moves in your rhythm upon their birth.  (Refrain) 

As the winds blow, and the trees flow with the whimsical breezes you send.  There is swaying, 

there is dancing with the rhythm and the flow of the wind. (Refrain) 

When the raindrops play in staccato, and the thunder like timpani rolls.  See the flashing, strobing, 

crashing, the divinity symphony flows. (refrain) 

     

                                                                                    

 

 

 

ALPHA FOR YOUTH:  4 PM – 6 PM, OCTOBER 18-NOVEMBER 29 

Alpha is a ten week series of dinners, discussions and videos that includes a weekend retreat.  

This isn’t a lecture – it’s an opportunity to ask tough questions in an open atmosphere – to 

explore the spiritual dimensions of ourselves to find meaning and purpose. 

Alpha will be held in a local restaurant, not in the church, so 

spaces are limited – please see the sign-up sheet in the library. 
   
 

 

 



JOIN US AT LUNCH BUNCH 
 

Monday, October 16th at noon 

(note this is one week delayed) 

Trends Restaurant 

203 Queensway, Simcoe (Best Western) 

Please contact Peggy to confirm your attendance,  

either to 519-426-7796 or email 43pmca@eastlink.ca. 
 

 

KIRKIN O’ THE TARTAN 

On October 29th, enjoy the Kirkin O’ The Tartan  

service and stay for refreshments afterwards.   

Please dust off your tartans to add to this special Sunday service.  Tartans should be identified 

with your name and clan tartan.   

They may be delivered to the church, after the October 22nd service, and/or during the 

following week, to the church office.  

Helpers are still needed for various tasks, such as 

set-up, decorating, food preparation,  

including short bread, serving and clean-up. 

Please see the sign-up sheets in the library. 

 
 

NOVEMBER 5, 2017 CELEBRATION! 

40th Anniversary of the Music Ministry  

of Ian Madge at St. Paul’s 

Please be sure to attend this special service. 

Enjoy the music and special guests, 

and stay afterwards for a luncheon.  
 

 


